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Rotary International District 2660 
Harassment Consultation Contact for youth participants in Rotary programs 

Rotary international District 2660 has a “Harassment Consultation Contact for young 
people participating in Rotary programs”, which ease your anxieties during your stay in 
Japan. You can make contact with counselors anytime if you feel uncomfortable or feel like 
you’ve been harassed when you participate in Rotary club meetings and some other 
Rotary events. Please feel free to send an e-mail anytime when you are in trouble and find 
it difficult to speak to your host family and club counselor. It does not matter if it is English 
or Japanese. The counselors will protect your privacy and respond to you. 

Best regards, 

Hidenori Ohashi 
District Governor 2024-2025 
Kenji Nobuhara 
Crisis Management Committee Chair / IPDG  
District 2660, Rotary International 

Rotary International District 2660 
Harassment Consultation Contact for youth participants in Rotary programs 

E-mail : anytime@ri2660.gr.jp
Language : English / Japanese 

Contact Person : Ms. Azumi Sugimoto (Governor’s Office Staff)
Counselor : Mr. Narihito Maishi 

(Crisis Management Committee Member/ RC of Takatsuki West) 
Ms. Ikuko Isoda 

 (Crisis Management Committee Member/ RC of Osaka Higashiyodo Chayamachi) 
Ms. Shan Ya Ting（Yoneyama Alumni Association Kansai）


